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Comments: I respectfully urge the U.S. Forest Service to say "Yes" to the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek

watershed withdrawal and to do an Environmental Assessment of this proposed project.

A finding of no significant impact  would be appropriate there. Respecting the sacred lands of the Lakota People,

as well as the water quality of the watershed is deeply important. I urge the USFS to do this. Thank you.

 

Michael Millard


